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  IPS Newsletter 6 October, 2015 
 

Tel-Aviv University's School of Physics and Astronomy                                                          

 is celebrating its 50-year jubilee and reunion on Thursday,     

 October 8, 2015, 13:00-20:00 at TAU.                        

All TAU Physics graduates (BA, MA, or PhD) are invited to participate.                                

                                

 See                                  

 for details, program, lectures, current participant list, and more.                                       

 Web registration and participation in the event are free.                                                    
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